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Circular # 59 

Dated: 13th  June 2020 
 

To: All Members of SITE Association of Industry (through email & Whatsapp)  
 

IMPLEMENTATION OF SOPs 
Dear Members, 
 
Your attention is drawn towards letter # L-2/21-3/2020-Corona dated 12th June 2020, 
of Labour & HR Department, Sindh, addressed to Presidents of all industrial 
associations and Chambers, on the above subject.  
 
It has been categorically mentioned in para-3 that “SOPs issued by the Home 
Department, Government of Sindh, dated 14.04.2020 should be implemented strictly 
in all factories/industries, shops …..……” 
 
Copy of the letter is attached herewith for information and strict compliance. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Dr.Syed Azhar Ibne Hasan 
Secretary General  
SITE Association of Industry  
Mobile: 0300-8235461 
Email:  sg@site-association.org 
 


